
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Water Shutdown 
 
 
Location: University Centre 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be working with the contractor on the 

domestic water lines.  This will require the hot and cold water systems to the 
University Centre to be shut off prior to working hours.   It is anticipated that the 
work will be completed in advance of the work day. 

  
Time frame: Tuesday, June 24th, 2014 from 4:00 am to 7:30 am 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Gordon Shirley, Senior Project Officer, Capital Development 
 
Email address: gshirley@uvic.ca  
 
 
Phone: 250-472-5062 
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